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Theresa Green 
fyi-request-23594-7fd58f92@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
  
Tēnā koe Theresa 
  
Your request for Official information, reference: HNZ00026559 
 
Thank you for your email on 26 July 2023, asking for the following under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act):  
 

“Please could you provide the cost for the use of external consultants in the current 
restructure for two areas of your organisation: 
- Commissioning 
- Service Innovation and Improvement 
 
If the use of consultants still continues, please provide the cost up until the end of June 
2023.  Please provide a seperate figure for each of these divisions, and if possible, a 
breakdown within Service Innovation and Improvement to the teams such as Health 
Analytics, Equity, Consumer and Whanau Voice, and Population Health.” 
 

Te Whatu Ora has not used any external consultants in the current restructure of the 
Commissioning or Service Innovation and Improvement Teams. 
 
How to get in touch 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  
 
As this information may be of interest to other members of the public, Te Whatu Ora may 
proactively release a copy of this response on our website. All requester data, including your name 
and contact details, will be removed prior to release.  
 
Nāku iti noa, nā  
 

 
Sasha Wood 
Interim Head of Government Services 
Office of the Chief Executive 
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